Subject: Re: Testers wanted for new .deb packages
Posted by dolik.rce on Mon, 02 Apr 2012 08:39:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Finally, I have managed to properly build the package with theide debug symbols. It took me two
days and 11 tries to notice that "-WI,-s" that cause the symbols being stripped when linking

So anyone willing to debug theide from the testing repository can now install pacakge theide-dbg
in version >=4730-11dbg~oneiricO. After that, running "gdb theide" should automatically pick up
the symbols located in /usr/lib/debug/usr/bin/theide. If you want to make gdb also show source,
just execute e.g. "directory /usr/share/upp/uppsrc/Core" in gdb prompt to let it access Core
sources.

Now I'll finally try to have a look at the invalid memory access.

Honza
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